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Clár Sláinte Náisiúnta do Mhná & do Naíonáin 

     Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, Aonad 7A, Áras 
Dargan,An Ceantar Theas, Baile Átha Cliath 8 

T: 076 695 9991   

National Women and Infants Health Programme 
Health Service Executive, Unit 7A, The Dargan Building, 

Heuston South Quarter, Dublin 8 
T: 076 695 9991 

 

Deputy Murphy 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ Ref 32202/20: To ask the Minister for Health if representative organisations will be key stakeholders in 
the revision process of the HSE national clinical practice guideline for the management of multiple pregnancy; 
and if he will make a statement on the matter 

 

Dear Deputy Murphy 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined 

the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

The membership of the committee that will be overseeing the revision process of clinical guidelines in 

obstetrics has not been formally constituted as yet but will contain service user representation.    

 

I trust this clarifies the matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mary-Jo Biggs, General Manager, National Women and Infants Health Programme 


